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This year I have completely overhauled the web site and though it has similar sections is completely new. Hopefully people have found the enhanced Events page which shows the entry forms and links to maps etc.

There is a wide variety of information on there and new simplified record submission forms which allow the archers to send in all the data for a record claim in a single request. 

There is also a notification system available on the front page for everyone so when any news is posted an email is automatically sent to subscribers with a link that allows them to access the content directly.

We have also introduced ECAA email addresses for all the officers with a view to stopping personal email addresses being used for County business.

This means that should an officer change then any outstanding issues which are still to be dealt with are carried forward when the mailbox is transferred.

If anyone has any comments about the web site or any content that shoud be included then please let me know.

Richard Pilkington
Webmaster
 ECAA
webmaster@ecaa.org.uk
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